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Summary: Staff of the Federal Reserve System, the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation, and 
the Office of the Comptroller of the Currency (collectively, the agencies) met with 
representatives of Ceres, a nonprofit organization focused on environmental sustainability, to 
discuss the agencies’ notice of proposed rulemaking (NPR) on an approach to modernize the 
regulations that implement the Community Reinvestment Act (CRA). The Ceres representatives 
asked questions and shared views on the CRA NPR proposals related to community development 
definitions, particularly the new proposed definition for disaster preparedness and climate 
resiliency activities. 


